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MEMBERSHIP AND FEEDBACK 

FORM 

Te Wāhi Ākoranga o Ōtepoti (Dunedin) WEA is    

interested in        collecting your ideas for future 

adult education classes in our    region. If you 

would like to join Te Wāhi Ākoranga o Ōtepoti 

(Dunedin) WEA please provide your details as    

follows:- 

 

The membership fee for 2022 is $1.00.    

My suggestions for classes, tutors, ideas. . . . . . . .  

. 

Email to dunedinwea@gmail.com 

Name: 
  

  

Address: 
  

  

Phone: 
  

  

Email: 
  

  

Mere Kirihimete  

Dunedin WEA members 

What a whirl wind year we have had – both 
in our personal lives as the impact of COVIS 
has hit us, and on the Dunedin WEA front.  I 
want to take this opportunity to thank you for 
supporting our classes in 2021. For those 
that haven’t attended classes but have sup-
ported us by becoming members I extend 
our gratitude.  Your enthusiasm is what has 
kept the committee going!  I must also thank 
South Dunedin Community Network. With-
out your generous support we would not 
have been able to keep going this year.  

Despite the challenges we have achieved a 
lot this year.  We are now an independent 
WEA with  our own committee, bank ac-
count and coordinator, Nicola Pye. The Di-
rector at WEA South, Lesley du Mez has 
been hugely supportive. I want to 
acknowledge Lesley’s input and thank her 
for working tirelessly to support us. I would 
also like to thank our wonderful tutors, Ron, 
Sue and Nancy who have continued to run 
classes when they could.  What an amazing 
team. 

I am sure you will see an increase in classes 
next year so keep an eye out for those.  

Mary Geary. President 



 
 

Exciting News! 

 

 

 

Hello everyone!  I’m Nicola Pye and I am very excited 

to be taking on the role of Programme Co-ordinator!  I 

look forward to meeting you all in the new year, and I’ll 

try not to bother Lesley too often with newbie ques-

tions!            

 Please email me at dunedinwea@gmail.com if I can 

help you with anything.   

Have a safe and peaceful summer. 



Term 1   2022 
Enrolling now! 



 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT US  

Email: 

dunedinwea@gmail.com   

Phone:  

0272188180 

How to Draw 

Great News! 

Due to the effects of the Covid lockdown on our programme, we 

have decided to roll all 2021 membership fees to 2022.   

All current members will receive our newsletters for 2022 with details of 

our programme.  

Hopefully 2022 will run more smoothly, with greater opportunities for 

your learning. 

If you wish to unsubscribe please email dunedinwea@gmail.com 

Kindly supported by: 

mailto:dunedinwea@gmail.com

